
Today's Public Works Committee Meeting: CF 09-2645  
 
cynthia.biersteker@verizon.net 
11:26 AM (20 minutes ago) 
 
Dear Mr. Epinosa: 
 
     Please add our names to the May 9, 2012, letter you have received from our neighbors 
Richard and Carole Stein.  We fully support the Steins' position in this matter as set forth in their 
letter.  Rather than repeat their statements, we would like to adopt them as our own.   
     Thank you for your efforts to resolve this pressing issue. 
 
     With appreciation, 
 
     Cynthia and Mel Biersteker 
     361 North Kenter Avenue 
     Los Angeles, CA  90049 


